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On 04 June 2025, the Korean Ministry of Trade, Industry and 

Energy (MOTIE) published a Notice No. 2025-420 titled: 

“Administrative notice of revision of Appendix 4 (Children's 

Swimming Goggles) of the children's products subject to supplier 

conformity verification with individual safety standards”. 

As explained in the Notice, its purpose is to revise the safety 

standards for Children's Swimming Goggles according to Article 

25, Paragraph 2 of the Special Act on Children's Product Safety. 

Besides informing the industry and the public of the purpose and 

content of the revision in advance, their opinions are also 

welcome. 

Attachments in the Notice 

1. Children's Swimming Goggles (children's products subject to supplier conformity confirmation with 

individual safety standards). 

2. Comparison table of new and old safety standards for swimming goggles. 

3. Confirmation of “Non-Attachment of Regulatory Impact Analysis Report”. 

4. Public opinion enquiry form. 

Reference 

https://www.motie.go.kr/kor/article/ATCLa6723dc7b/426/view?mno=&pageIndex=1&rowPageC=0&displayA

uthor=&schClear=on&startDtD=&endDtD=&searchCondition=1&searchKeyword= 

 
 
 
 

 

Hong Kong: hktcd@stc.group Guangdong: gdtcd@stc.group Shanghai: shtcd@stc.group  

Changzhou: czstc@stc.group Vietnam:    vnstc@stc.group Japan:    jpo@stc.group 
 

U.S.A. :     usenquiry@stc.group Germany:   grstc@stc.group   

Korea Proposes to Amend the Safety Standard  

for Children’s Swimming Goggles 

 

 

FOR MORE DETAILS, PLEASE CONTACT US: 
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